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New Employee Representative for the Board of Directors at The BANK of Greenland 
 
As of today, employee representative Vitta Motzfeldt, has chosen to resign from the Board of Directors at 
her own request. 

 
At the election of employee representatives in 2023, Tulliaq Olsen was elected as 1. suppleant and he 
therefore enters into the Board of Directors as employee representative as of today’s date. 
 
 
 

Please direct any queries to: 

 

 

The Bank of Greenland 

Martin Kviesgaard 

Managing Director 

 

 

Telephone: +299 34 78 02 

E-mail: mbk@banken.gl 

 


